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The SGA held its first All Student meeting on September 19th, joined by Nathan Gonyea and Seana 
Logsdon. We are excited that students showed up, spoke up, asked questions, and fostered important 
dialogue to support our direction for the 2023-2024 academic year.  
 
The SGA Vice President resigned before our first open meeting and our line of succession directed our 
next steps. SGA leadership now consists of: 
 
President: Em Wasserman  
Vice President: Jimmy Segretto 
Treasurer: Marina Yaseen 
Secretary: Janessa Nicholson  
Senate Chair: Shannon Mulstay  
Senate vice chair: vacant 
Senate clerk: Taylin Forgue  
 
The SGA is holding an election for the vice chair position during our all-student meeting on October 17, 
2023. Additionally, several students have expressed interest in SGA Senate vacancies, and a special 
election will follow.  
 
Recently, we elected SEEN (student success, engagement, events, and needs) committee chairs, who will 
be convening our constituents and identifying areas of focus for advocacy efforts. 
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